
From: Becky Coltrane <bcoltrane@usd434.us> 
Date: Mon, Feb 13, 2017 at 2:13 PM 
Subject: Cheer Coach 
To: Keith Johnson <kjohnson@usd434.us> 
 
 
Dear Keith -  
 
This is my official resigination letter from the position of Cheer coach.  I will continue to finish out the basketball 
season and organize cheer and dance try-outs for the spring. 
 
 
With my youngest son going into junior high next year, I want to be available for all his afterschool activies and 
being a coach would not fit into the schedule. 
 
Thank  you for the opportunity to work with the SFTHS girls.  And for the Adminstrative support you have given 
me over the past 4 years.  It has been my pleasure. 
 


